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Our HOA Board 

Contact information is 
on our website. 

 
Dale Olson 
President 

 
Cyndy O’Connor 

Secretary 
 

Dan Heimbigner 
Treasurer 

 
Liz Aghbashian 
Member-at-large 

 
Josh Stensland 
Member-at-large 

 

When it does snow again… 
 

Please do not park on the roadways when the roads need plowing. Flags 
and markers placed on the edge of the roadway may be hit by snowplows. 
These flags and markers are the responsibility of the of the individual 
homeowner. Plows will unavoidably place snow at the entrance to your 
driveways.  
 
When clearing your driveways, please do not leave snow in the roadway as 
that narrows the roadway and makes plowing problematic. Please also do 
not place your snow removal on your neighbor’s property.   
 
Please leave the markers by the paths in place. They make the task of 
volunteer plowing the paths much easier.  
 
Last but not least, cul-de-sacs are meant for cars to turn around in, 
not for parking!  

Thanks… 
 
Thanks to all the neighbors who have brightened 
our lives with their Christmas lights.  
 
A special thanks to all the neighbors who clear 
the snow from our mailboxes. It makes it easier 
for everyone to access their mail. 
 
Please make sure any sheds are painted the same 
color as your home.  
 

Happy New Year to all! Here’s to 2024! 

Our monthly board meetings are the second 
Wednesday of every month. Due to the annual 
meeting on February 21st, the February meeting 
will be February 7th. Our meetings are via zoom or 
in person and 7:00pm 
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The annual Wylie Creek Homeowners Association meeting will occur 
Wednesday, February 21, 2024, at 7:15pm. This meeting will be via Zoom. 
Please watch your mail for proxy information and instructions for 
“zooming” in with us.  
 
The Board would like your input at the annual meeting. Please do not 
hesitate to call or email the Board about any issue you would like 
addressed at the meeting.   
 
 The pump in wellhouse #1 (on Fireside) failed after 27 years of service 
on November 22, 2023. Due to the planning and the work of Pete Adams, 
Potts Drilling, and the HOA Board the well was back in use by December 
7th. There was no interruption of service. Many thanks to Pete Adams and 
Potts Drilling. The total cost is approximately $25,000, which the HOA 
had funds allocated for this eventually. 
 

There will be a small 
increase in dues of 
$8 per quarter to 
replenish the funds 
in our water account.  


